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Michael Martin

From: "Donna Grogan" <dgrogan@aafs.org>
Date: Monday, April 17, 2023 3:50 PM
To: "Michael Martin" <michael@polytest.org>
Subject:  RE: John Grogan

Hi Mike,

Here is a statement you can use:

The American Academy of Forensic Sciences (established in 1948) has not operated a polygraph academy and
does not issue diplomas.

Let me know if this is sufficient.

Thanks, D
Donna M. Grogan | Executive Director

American Academy of Forensic Sciences and Forensic Sciences Foundation

410 N 21% Street | Colorado Springs, CO 80904
Mobile: 917.678.7197
Office: 719.453.1023
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